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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

528 (T) of  2024     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 25 October 2024 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area 

Locality: Wellington Point Qld 

Activity: Wellington Point jetty to temporarily close for repairs

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Maintenance works will be undertaken on the Wellington Point Jetty, located at Wellington Point 
Recreational Reserve Qld, Latitude 27° 27.987'S, Longitude 153° 14.547'E, from Monday 4 November 
2024 until mid-December for repairs.  
 
The structure will remain closed during these works. 
 
Vessel ‘Starfish’ will be onsite undertaking the works, which include repairs to piles, girders, and timber 
headstocks. ‘Starfish’ will be removed from the water each night. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the area, minimise wash in the vicinity of the jetty and 
stay well clear of the worksite. 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 

 
AUS charts affected: AUS814 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5BNE01 

 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


